
 

P&C Meeting Online  
Our P&C Meeting will be online tonight which will 
include the AGM. Please join us via Teams at 
7:30pm. If you haven’t joined before please give 
Skye Lewington or Louise Cowell your email 
address to ensure you can join the meeting. 
 
Early Pick Up or Late Drop Off 
Please be aware that if you are dropping your 
child off late or picking your child up early, you 
must see Louise Cowell in the office to ensure the 
electronic roll can be adjusted. After teachers 
mark the roll in the first 10mins of the school day, 
they cannot adjust them for children who arrive 
after this time. Parents are asked to let Mrs 
Cowell know in the office so that she can correct 
the electronic records. Thank you to the parents 
who always follow this procedure.  
 
SRC Superhero Day 
Thank you to Mrs Brett and the SRC who 
organised our wonderful Superhero Day on 
Friday. I was especially impressed by those 
students who chose to dress up as their favourite 
Superheros -their mum or dad! 
It was lots of fun and most children rose to the 
challenge to use their superpowers for good not 
evil!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Indigenous Senior Choir 
Our students have been invited to join an 
indigenous choir next term being hosted by The 
Rock CS. I will only be able to take 4 students by 
car unless there is anyone who would be able to 
help transport between 1:30 & 2:30 on a Tuesday 
afternoon. Please let me know if you would like 
to help out with this. 
 
Handy-men or women? 
We are looking for anyone who might be 
interested in replacing our tiered seating near the 
canteen. Mr Blight has made the urgent repairs 
needed but he does not have time to replace all 
of the timber which is getting very worn. School 
will pay for all the materials, we are just looking 
for someone to do the actual repairs of removing 
and replacing all the timber boards the children 
sit on. Please contact Mrs Crick if you are willing 
to help out with this job. 

    
 
Naplan 
Year 3&5 students will sit the Naplan 
Assessments next week. Yrs 2, 4 & 6 will combine 
during these sessions. 
 

Calendar 
February 
Tues 7th – Mrs Crick/Mrs Cowell Finance PL 

- P&C meeting 7:30pm. 
Wed 15th – Naplan Yrs 3&5 
Thurs 16th - Naplan Yrs 3&5 
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Free to Good Home 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
These chairs have been replaced and are free if 
anyone would like to collect them. Please enquire 
at the office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


